

WORK STUDY MEETING MINUTES BOARD OF DIRECTORS MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT Sunday, February 21, 2021

The Board of Directors of the Mount Vernon School District, Skagit County, Washington, participated in a Washington State School Directors' Association Legislative Conference via zoom call on Sunday, February 21, 2021.

Present on the call were Directors Otos, Coffey, Samora, Ragusa, and Cailloux. Superintendent Vivanco was present. Student Representative Brian Conde-Martinez attended. The purpose of the meeting was to review trending educational issues and legislative action and impacts.

There was no action taken. The meeting adjourned at the end of the event on February 21, 2021 at 5:00 PM.

Larry Otos, President

Mount Vernon School Board

Ismael Vivanco, Superintendent